Shalfleet Village Hall Bookings' Report. for meeting on 6th May 2022.

Regulars.

All our regulars continue to book the hall and generate a significant proportion of our income.

Wedding Hirers.

There is a new wedding booked in for this year on 6th August. This brings the 2022 wedding total to five. Next year we now have three confirmed and one more enquiry for 2023 and one for 2024.

There is a pattern of increasing interest in having a celebrant attend to give a wedding blessing at the Village Hall. One wedding enquiry is looking for our venue to be licensed for wedding ceremonies. I will make contact with IWC and enquire about the possibility.

Other Hirers.

Porchfield mother and toddler group have now finished at the hall.

The Serenity Sounds booking was cancelled due to no interest.

There has been two birthday parties, one adult and one child, and one funeral wake.

Church.

WWMC booked the hall at the end of March for one of their regular Deanery Chapter Meetings. This meeting became a "meet the new bishop" lunch, where the whole committee served 22 Island Clergy giving them the opportunity to socialise and bond with Bishop Jonathan.

Outreach.

The Tuesday Teas continues to be popular in attracting between 15 and 20 people. It is proving to be a valuable opportunity for people to meet and socialise. Mountbatten have ceased their monthly drop-in due to change in personnel. They may reinstate when the new volunteer has been appointed.

See attached Sunday spreadsheet & Regulars spreadsheet.

Michael 2nd May 2022